
” FAHR” and “Al Jalila” launch a campaign to treat a child
with cancer
Shamsa Mohammed Bin Nesaif, Deputy Director of the Government Communication Department at FAHR,
stated that this community campaign comes within the framework of the cooperation that has been
ongoing with Al Jalila Foundation for years, in the areas of humanitarian work, as it serves the FAHR’s
strategy on social responsibility.

Shamsa emphasized that the campaign aims to help the child Sana, and alleviate her suffering from acute
leukemia, as she is 6 years old, and her family’s financial means would not cover the costs of completing
the chemotherapy treatment process.

FAHR announced the campaign at the federal government level to give the opportunity to the largest
number of employees of ministries and federal entities, as well as customers and the public, to participate
in doing good, and contribute to the treatment of the child Sana. They can do so through its various
accounts on social media platforms, and through the Human Resources Information Management System
in the federal government “Bayanati”. The Authority called on customers and members of the community
to support the campaign, and donate 10 dirhams by sending the word “Sanad” in a text message via
Etisalat or Du to the number 4202, or donate 50 dirhams by sending the same word to the number 4206,
or 100 dirhams to the number 4209, or 500 dirhams to the number 4409.
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